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Kalama is a small community. A blip on the radar when compared with other population dense
areas. We are only three exits off the i5. A McMenimins recently installed along our gorgeous river
front walkway has turned us into a desired 'let's get out of the city' destination. We have a small,
river front ampetheater for summer concerts in the park. We have families with 5 generations of
residents. The proposed Methanol plant will change everything about our community for the worse
and it's not even for our benefit or for the benefit of America. I drive an electric vehicle and care
about Global warming and our planet. The last thing I need in my backyard is something to make
more plastic. Please consider the residents and future generations of this little town and decide
against the permit for this plant.


